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MEETING:   MAY 13, 2024 
 
DATE:  4/30/2024 
 
TO:   HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS 
 
FROM:  WAYNE SHAFFER, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 
SUBJECT: Approval of overnight use of George Adams Park pavilion 
 
 
On May 2, 2024, a benefit barbecue will be held at the George Adams Park pavilion to help defray funeral 
expenses for a resident. Staff has approved the request for overnight use of the George Adams Park 
pavilion on May 1, 2024, to allow the meat to be barbecued on-site. Staff advised Sandra Jaycox, the 
organizer of the benefit, that if PD receives any noise complaints after 11 PM when the park closes, they 
will have to leave the premises.   
 
 
 


